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Applications for employment opportunities for the 
construction of the  

Chicago Children’s Advocacy Center Addition  
will be accepted on:

Monday, April 14, 2014
9 A.M. – 12 Noon

Construction Trailer
(Just south of Roosevelt Road)

1240 S. Damen Ave.

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Building Commission  
at (312) 744-3090 or visit us at www.pbcchicago.com


